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Last week in Year 2 :

Last week in year 2, we wrote our own letters in the 
style of The Day the Crayons quit. We chose an object 
from the classroom and wrote to our friend telling them 
why we were so fed up!

We also went to the Cresset Theatre to show off our 
dance routine as part of our Royal Opera House 
project. It was such fun! 



Last week in Year 4:

This week in year 4, we 
have been drawing our own 

fish! We had a go using 
pencil last week, and this 
week created our artwork 

using silver and gold pens. 

Miss Bourlet and Miss 
Hunter think they look 

great!



Last week in Year 6:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 6 with 96% and 
Class 11 also with 97%. Our whole school target is 97%.

The Year 6 children have 
been sketching with 
charcoal and chalk in the 
style of Henry Moore. 

Henry Moore sketched 
the scenes he saw as 
people sheltered in the 
underground during 
World War II. The 
children looked carefully 
at line and tone. 



Word Wizards:
This week the classes with the 
most ‘number of quizzes’ in 
Y4/5/6 were:

Class 10
Class 12
Class 13 & 14 :)

Fred says ‘fantastic work!’ to all the children in Mrs Hill’s phonics 
group. They have been busy working hard on speedy reading this 
week and revising all of their Set 2 and Set 3 sounds.Not long 
until the Phonics Screening Challenge now!

Brilliant Books:
Class 3 have loved 
reading

 

The illustrations were 
amazing. Let us know 
what you think!

Reading news:
Have you read….?

Class 6 have enjoyed 
reading this as a class 
reader together. C6 would 
you recommend it to a 
friend? Why? 
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     Dates for your calendar:

Thursday 25th April- Year 1 Reading Festival at March Library/ Town Hall
Friday 26th April- Year 5 to Neale-Wade for Once Upon a Tune
Wednesday 1st May- Year 1 Dental Visit
Wednesday 1st May- Year 4 trip to Gressenhall.
Monday 6th May- BANK HOLIDAY
Monday 13th May- SATS week for Year 6.
Monday 20th May @ 2.15pm- EYFS Sports Day
Tuesday 21st May @ 2pm- KS2 Sports Day
Wednesday 22nd May @ 9am- Year 3 & families to Meet the Artist
Wednesday 22nd May @ 2.15pm- KS1 Sports Day
Friday 24th May- Year 6 trip to Duxford
Friday 24th May- Last day of half term

All term dates for 2024 and 2025 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


